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II Timothy 2:2

And the things that thou hast
heard of me among many
witnesses, the same commit
thou to faithful men, who
shall be able to teach others
also.
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Jeff Johnson
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Dear Brethren,

Hope all is well. We are all eager to get started
now that the holiday break is over and everyone
has returned to school. With just three weeks to go
the winter quarter is almost complete. The next
quarter will begin January 31 through April 7.
During that quarter I will be teaching Inter-
Testament History, Song of Solomon, Ecclesiastes
and the book of Joshua.

If you know of any man that would like to attend
the School of Preaching please let me know and we
will set up a visit. Also, we have a newsletter that
is sent out each month by email. If you would like
to receive this newsletter, just simple email me at
preacherjeff05@yahoo.com and we can put you on
the monthly list.

Sherry and I are doing well. We enjoyed the
Holiday break. We enjoyed spending time with our
children and grandchildren. It’s always a joy to
watch those little ones open their gifts.

We want to thank you for all the support that
you send to us while laboring here at the school.
Without your support this school and work would
not be possible. You are an answer to all of our
prayers and may God continue to bless you.

In His Service
Jeff Johnson




